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Several groups meet to serve the parishioners and provide  
outreach to the local community. Some of these are: 

 

Brother Benno’s, Pro-Life, Blood Drive, 
Disability Facilitation, Bereavement Support,  

Communion to the Sick, AIDS Hospices, Senior Ministry, 
Women’s Guild, Knight of Columbus, Young Adults, 

Parents & Tots, Golf Tournament, Widows & Widowers 
 

For further information, call Chris Smith at 758-4100, ext. 120 

AND SERVE HIS PEOPLE IN WORD & DEED. 

Inquiry into the Catholic Faith: Bob Taylor at 630-4589 
Religious Education for Adults, Youth, & Children: Two times a month, 

September - May, Sunday or Monday 
Liturgy of the Word for Children: 8:30 and 10:30am Masses; Cathy Meyer at 

598-7853 

Little Rock Scripture Study: Pauline Lapre at 727-8339 
High School Youth Ministry: Jeff & Gale Gibbons at 726-7236 
Middle School Youth Ministry: Ron & Louise Briseno at 758-4100, ext. 153 
 

PREPARATION FOR THE SACRAMENTS: 
Baptism (for infants): The baptismal process begins with an appointment 

with the Pastor.  
Baptism (7-14 yrs.)/RCIA: One to two year process with children and parents 
Baptism (adults)/RCIA: One to two year process, weekly sessions 
First Reconciliation: In home process begins in Level 1 
First Communion: In home process begins after first reconciliation 
Confirmation: Min. two year process of preparation; begins in high school 
 

For further information, call Kathleen Bell at 758-4100, ext. 110 

TEACH & LIVE THE GOSPEL OF JESUS CHRIST,  

Mass Schedule: Saturday  5:00pm 
  Sunday  8:30am & 10:30am 
  Tuesday-Friday 8:15am 
  Holydays  Watch bulletin for details 
 

Rite of Reconciliation (Confession): 
 Saturday 4:00 - 4:30pm (or by appt) 
 

Eucharistic Exposition: First Fridays 8:45am-8:30pm 
 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office 
 

Matrimony: Contact Parish Office a minimum of 9 months in advance 
 

For further information, call Reverend Michael Ratajczak at 758-4100, ext. 100 

THE MISSION OF THE CHURCH OF ST. THOMAS MORE IS TO: 

WORSHIP GOD, 

PASTOR’S COLUMN 

“Our Journey Into The Future…Together” 
Our Capital Campaign is now three months old and we have 

achieved great success.  Over 50% of our Parish Households 
have responded and over 46% have made pledges.  We have 
raised $3.57 million and with money “on hand” at the Diocese 
before the Campaign began, we now stand at $4.77 million. 

We have come a long way in a short time.  We have already 
achieved results of which many people were, at the beginning, 
very skeptical. 

We chose not to retain an outside fund-raising company.  
The Campaign is being run “in house” which, thanks to a very 
talented and dedicated staff, is saving the Parish tens of 
thousands of dollars. 

“Our Journey Into The Future…Together” is extremely 
informative and positive as it challenges all of us to help in the 
buildout of our Parish Campus with the Church/Sanctuary 
being the next building to be built.  

On the last weekend of January, the Parish Leadership gave 
a Parish Update on the Campaign before all Masses.  As Randy 
Reznicek, the Development Council Chairperson said then, 
“We will build our Church. The matter at hand is whether it 
will be built sooner, or if it will be built later. With the 
cooperation of all Parishioners, it will be sooner rather than 
later.”  

The Parish Leadership and I have made a commitment that 
we will not approach the Diocese to begin discussions and 
negotiations to procure a Diocesan Loan until all Parish 
Households have responded to the Campaign. 

We realize that everyone’s circumstances are different.  We 
are seeking equal sacrifice, not equal gift.  Also in a few 
situations, it may be that one cannot make a pledge at this time, 
but will simply continue to support the operating budget of the 
Parish. 

Whatever the circumstances, I believe it is extremely 
important that every household respond to the Campaign.  
Knowing that the entire Parish is, in some way, a part of this 
Capital Campaign, will greatly provide the necessary 
confidence and support to Parish Leadership as we approach 
Diocesan Leadership. 

(Continued on page 3) 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat, Feb 12 5:00pm Melanie Herrick = 
Sun, Feb 13 8:30am Missa Pro Populo 
 10:30am David Tamayo = 
Tues, Feb 15 8:15am Donn Wilmott = 
Wed, Feb 16 8:15am Josephine Stephens 
Thurs, Feb 17 8:15am Fr. Peter Covas = 
Fri, Feb 18 8:15am Mary Sarihaddula = 
Sat, Feb 19 5:00pm Pete DePietro = 
Sun, Feb 20 8:30am Missa Pro Populo 
 10:30am Patrick Teer = 

If you are sick or in need and would like members of the parish to pray for 
you, please contact the parish office at 760-758-4100. In order to keep our 
prayer list up-to-date, names will remain on the list for four weeks. To 
continue for another four weeks, please call the office. Thank you. 

Curtis Abreau 
The Babcock Family 
James John Bailey 
Patricia Barbour 
Karlyn Bock 
Janet Brown 
Juneau Catlin 
Lyle Christopherson 
Elissa Clark 
Michael Coccaro 
The Coccaro Family 
Tim Copeland 
Ed Darcy 
Mark Darcy 
Elsie DiNapoli 
Filomena DiPaolo 

Eccles 
Mary Donahue 
Daphne Dunn 
Geraldine Fiore 
The Fiorentino Family 
Willard Gannett 
Marge Gliozzo 

Lilian Gould 
Wayne Hammoc 
Bud Hazlett 
Chuck Herndon 
Fred Hilger 
Pat Hyde 
Mary Jane Ipsen 
Sue Johnston 
Sue Kafka 
The Lamelin Family 
Bernie Lanzrath 
Dave Leese 
Ruth Lowry 
James MacArthur 
Agnes Walsh 

McKnight 
Leo J. Miller 
June Mitchell 
Erin O'Neill 
Keith Parkinson 
Sondra Parks 
Joshua Petroni 
The Praga Family 

Ginny Reiter 
Jim Reiter 
Ida Lea Roberts 
Nita Ruettgers 
Anita Rusich 
Michelle Rusich 
Howard Schuenduve 
The Schweitzer Family 
Elsie Marie Tamayo 
Edna Timidieski 
Tom Tomkins 
The Treat Family 
Alice Turley 
The Tutino Family 
Hank Van Bogaert 
Bea Wattam 
Betty Wehner 
Chuck Wehner 
Jerry Whelan 
William Wieland 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND 
If you are unable to come to Mass because of an 
illness, we have a special group of parishioners who 
can bring Communion to your home or simply stop 
by for a visit. For more information, please call 
Thelma Rizza at 760-757-7141. 

PASTORAL STAFF 
 

Rev. Michael Ratajczak, Pastor ........................................758-4100 x100 
 michaelr@stmoside.org 
Deacon Tom Goeltz..................................... 758-4100 x130 or 727-8442 
 thomasg@stmoside.org 
Deacon Jesse Pagliaro.......................................................758-4100 x132 
 jessep@stmoside.org 
Ken Kieffer, OFM, Weekend Associate ...........................758-4100 x100 
 kenk@stmoside.org 
Sr. Maureen Brown, Pastoral Assistant ............................758-4100 x131 
 maureenb@stmoside.org 
Kathleen Bell, Director of Faith Formation ......................758-4100 x110 
 kathleenb@stmoside.org 
 Gale & Jeff Gibbons, High School Youth Ministers ................726-7236 
  galeg@stmoside.org 
 Ron & Louise Briseno, Middle School Youth Ministers ...758-4100 x153 
  ronb@stmoside.org, louiseb@stmoside.org 
Director of Music & Liturgy.............................................758-4100 x100 
 michaelr@stmoside.org 
 Kathy Santy, Assistant Music Director............................758-4100 x100 
  kathys@stmoside.org 
Chris Smith, Director of Stewardship & Development.....758-4100 x120 
 chriss@stmoside.org 
 Janice Treat, Stewardship & Development Admin. Asst. ....758-4100 x121 
  janicet@stmoside.org 
Karen Oshinski, Receptionist/Secretary ...........................758-4100 x100 
 kareno@stmoside.org 
Natalie Provinse, Bookkeeper...........................................758-4100 x104 
 nataliep@stmoside.org 
Lorraine Doering, Parish Office Technician.....................758-4100 x102 
 lorrained@stmoside.org 
Rob Riebel, Building Maintenance...................................758-4100 x151 
 robr@stmoside.org 

PRAYER LIST 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK AHEAD 
(For the full text of the readings, go to www.usccb.org) 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 13 
First Sunday of Lent 
Genesis 2:7-9,3:1-7 
Psalm 51 
Romans 5:12-19 or 5:12,17-19 
Matthew 4:1-11 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 14 
Leviticus 19:1-2,11-18 
Psalm 19:8-10,15 
Matthew 25:31-46 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 15 
Isaiah 55:10-11 
Psalm 34:4-7,16-19 
Matthew 6:7-15 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 16 
Jonah 3:1-10 
Psalm 51:3-4,12-13,18-19 
Luke 11:29-32 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 17 
Seven Founders of the 
  Order of Servites, religious 
Esther C:12,14-16,23-25 
Psalm 138:1-3,7c-8 
Matthew 7:7-12 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 18 
Ezekiel 18:21-28 
Psalm 130:1-8 
Matthew 5:20-26 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 19 
Deuteronomy 26:16-19 
Psalm 119:1-2,4-5,7-8 
Matthew 5:43-48 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 20 
Second Sunday of Lent  
Genesis 12:1-4a 
Psalm 33 
2 Timothy 1:8a-10 
Matthew 17:1-9 

WELCOME! 
Josephine Bracci 

Victor & Esther Mireles 
Rita McCarthy 

Loretta Murdock 
 

NEWLY REGISTERED PARISHIONERS 

APOSTLESHIP OF PRAYER 
General Intentions and Mission Intentions 
recommended to the Prayers of the Faithful 
by Pope John Paul II for the month of 
February: 
 

General Intention:  FOR THE SICK, 
ESPECIALLY THOSE WHO ARE POOR:  
That they may receive care and treatment 
worthy of their human dignity.  

Mission Intention: FOR MISSIONARIES:  
That they grow in fervent love, indispensable for proclaiming 
the Gospel with conviction.   
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CALENDAR HIGHLIGHTS 
 

Also check the parish website for complete calendar info: 
www.stmoside.org, select “Schedules and Calendars” 

 
THE WEEK AHEAD 
Feb 13-14 RE.A.CH Classes 
Feb 14 Women’s Guild Meeting 
Feb 18 K of C Fish Fry 
   followed by Stations of the Cross 
 
THE MONTH AHEAD 
Feb 21 PRESIDENT’S DAY HOLIDAY 
   MASS AT 8:15 AM 
   OFFICE CLOSED 
   CHAPEL CLOSED 
Feb 23 Spirited Seniors  
Feb 24 Rediscovering Catholicism 
Feb 25 Life Line Health Screening 
Feb 25 K of C Fish Fry 
   followed by Stations of the Cross 
Feb 26 Temporarily postponed—watch for update  
   Annual Minister Meeting for Readers, 
   Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist and  
   Hospitality Ministers 
Feb 27-28 RE.A.CH Classes 
Feb 28 Middle School Youth Ministry 
 
THE YEAR AHEAD 
Mar 6 Reconciliation Service  -  4:00pm 
Mar 13 Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Mar 14 Day of Reflection sponsored by 
   Women’s Guild and Spirited Seniors (at STM) 
Mar 15 Faith Formation for Adults 
  “The Passion of the Christ— 
   Perspectives of a Rabbi and a Priest” 
Mar 24 Mass of the Lord’s Supper at 6:00pm 
Mar 25 PARISH OFFICE & CHAPEL CLOSED 
 Good Friday 
   Morning Prayer at 8:15am 
   Celebration of the Lord’s Passion at Noon 
   Stations of the Cross at 3:00pm 
   Celebration of the Lord’s Passion at 7:00pm 
Mar 26 Holy Saturday 
   Morning Prayer at 8:15am 
   Easter Vigil at 7:00pm 
Mar 27 Easter Sunday 
    Masses at 6:30am, 8:30am, 10:30am 
Mar 28 PARISH OFFICE & CHAPEL CLOSED 
April 4 Annual STM Golf Tournament 
April 10 New Member Reception 
April 13 Faith Formation for Adults 
  “The Eucharist—Really Jesus?” 
   with Fr. Michael Ratajczak 
Apr 27 Spirited Seniors present Fr. Charles from 
   Prince of Peace Abbey 
May 25 Spirited Seniors present a Luau at STM 
 
 

Any questions? Contact Karen at 
760-758-4100, ext. 100 or kareno@stmoside.org 

WOMEN’S GUILD MEETING 
The Women’s Guild monthly meeting will be held on Monday, 
February 14, at 11:00am on the upper level of the Parish Center. 
Lunch will be provided for $6.00. We will also be having a 
Chinese Auction. This is the time to get rid of new or gently used 
items that you no longer use or want. Our beautiful quilt will be 
raffled off also.  

Please RSVP to Ann Ybarrondo at 597-1361  
or Gerri Wilmott at 758-9949. 

Only then, with a great sense of confidence and honesty, can I 
say to Bishop Brom, “This is the present commitment ability of 
the Church of St. Thomas More. This is what we are financially 
able to do at this time.  With this sacrificial commitment, how will 
the Diocese be able to assist us?”  

A key word in the name of our Capital Campaign is the word 
“together.”  Our Church/Sanctuary and other buildings will be 
used, not by some of us, but by all of us, all 1,097 Households.  
We all have a responsibility to support this Campaign in whatever 
way we are able. We must be united, and we must move into the 
future together. 

If you have not yet responded to the Campaign, please do so in 
this month of February.  Make a commitment to respond to this 
Campaign.  Let us know what kind of financial assistance you 
will be able to provide. All pledges/gifts of any size will be 
welcomed. All responses, one way or another (in person, in 
writing, email or telephone), will be welcomed. Most important is 
the willingness to respond, to help create a sense in our Parish that 
is visible to Bishop Brom that we are together, united, and willing 
to sacrifice on behalf of our Faith Family. 

We will build a Church sooner or later. With everyone taking 
seriously their responsibilities to this Faith Community, it will be 
sooner than later. 

For all Parish Households who have already responded and 
have set the example for others, thank you! Know that your 
sacrifice is very much appreciated. 

You are a grateful people.  You are a generous people.  You are 
a faith-filled people.  I know that you will respond in the manner 
necessary to help us, as a Parish, build the necessary buildings so 
that we may faithfully continue the mission and ministry of Jesus.  

(Continued from page 1) 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
This Diocesan Collection provides funding to programs vital for 
our diocesan mission: 

…to teach through instruction in the faith 
…to sanctify through priestly ministries 
…to serve through Catholic Charities 

This year our Parish Assessment is $23,000. The Diocesan goal 
is $2.5 million. All money raised, over our assessment, is returned 
to the Parish. The money that is over and above our assessment 
will fund a Parish Reserve Account, which is essential now as our 
“new” building, the Parish Center, begins to age and more and 
more maintenance issues arise.  

Information has been mailed to all registered households. If 
you are a tithing family, be mindful that your tithe “covers” your 
gift to the Annual Catholic Appeal. For all others, your envelope 
can be returned any time during the months of February and 
March. We hope to complete this collection by Easter Sunday, 
March 27. Your generosity will be much appreciated! 
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EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  -  Mon-Fri, 9:30am-8:30pm 
 

Commit to one hour a week in the Presence of the Lord. 
 

Contact Deacon Jesse & Vivian Pagliaro, 758-4100, ext. 132 

 

Sacrificial Giving 

Thank you for keeping your Building Fund pledge commitment current 
and for supporting your parish, even when you are away. 

Stop by the Women’s Guild table and buy your  
Quilt Raffle tickets after all Masses 

through February 13 (weather permitting). 
 

Filled-in stubs may be turned in to Women’s Guild members 
through February 13 (or dropped into the collection baskets no 
later than February 6). All proceeds will go toward our STM 
Building Fund 5-Year, $50,000 Pledge designated for the 
Baptismal Font in our new Sanctuary. Drawing will be held 
February 14th at the Women’s Guild meeting. Winner need 
not be present to win. 

Questions? Call Germaine Wilmott, President at 758-9949. 

Quilted by members of our Women’s Guild 

WOMEN’S GUILD 
QUILT RAFFLE 

This quilt could be yours . . . 

Number of Registered Households: 1,097
Number of Household Contributions: 400
Average Contribution: 36.98$               

Contribution Range Number Amount
$0.00-$10.00 123 874.41$             
$10.01-$20.00 82 1,484.19
$20.01-$30.00 64 1,679.70
$30.01-$40.00 19 716.64
$40.01-$50.00 33 1,576.65
$50.01-$80.00 29 1,812.67
$80.01-$100.00 29 2,808.18
Over $100.00 21 3,841.37

Subtotal 400 14,793.81$        
Children's Plate 2.00
Plate 987.00
Total 15,782.81$      

COLLECTION FOR WEEK OF: FEB 5/6, 2005

 

  
 
 

A new set of Mini-Courses will be held Feb. 27, 
March 6 and March 13 from 6:30-8:30 PM.  Call or 
email Kathleen Bell to sign up NOW! 
 

ALL TEENS are welcome in the classes that are still 
open.  6 hours of your time will allow you to explore: 
 

• Death, Grief, and Christian Hope 
Get in touch with your own experiences of grief, 
death and dying; explore the question: “What is 
death?”; how does Jesus connect to our 
experience. 

 Sharon Hamill, facilitator 
 

• Taking Charge:  Managing Life’s Struggles 
Understand that difficulties are a part of the human 
situation. Recognize sources for growth, support, 
and assistance within yourself and around you. 

George Navadel, facilitator 
 

• Deciding as a Christian 
Identify and explore moral situations in your life 
and understand how to respond in faith. 

Stacie Waters, facilitator 
^ 

 

Bible Video Library 
(In memory of Jenny) 

 

Here’s an opportunity for all parishioners to help in 
the religious education of our children, and also 
honor the memory of Jenny Treat, who was our 
youngest catechist. 
 

• 14 Videos have been “adopted” so far; 
• 17 Videos are looking for “adoption”; 
• $30 will “ransom” one video 

• Smaller or larger donations are welcome 
• Checks would be payable to St. Thomas More.   
 

Thanks for your continuing support! 
 
 

Kathleen Bell 
Director of Faith Formation 
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HISTORIANS NEED YOUR HELP! 
If you have any current pictures of 2005 
events, such as baptisms, potlucks, confir-
mations, first communions, weddings, com-
mittee meetings, retreats, receptions, etc., 
please label them with dates, event, and 
names of those in the pictures and put them 
in the Historian mailbox #62 only.  We are 
working hard at getting current in our parish 
photo albums and look forward to working 
with as many pictures as possible in 2005.  
Thank you for your help!!! 

GOLF IS ALIVE IN 2005!   
Please take a minute and stop by the Golf 
Tournament Committee's table in the Plaza 
after weekend Masses.  Learn about how 
you can participate in this year's event 
through Sponsorship, Awards or as a Player 
or Volunteer.  This year's date is April 4th at 
Shadowridge C.C. There will be great food, 
prizes, raffles and a silent auction filled with 
fantastic items for bid.  Everyone is wel-
come at the dinner and auction. 

For information, contact 
John Innocenti at 599-7174. 

DIOCESAN INSTITUTE CLASS 
C205 Catholic Approach to the Bible 

(10 hrs) 
Instructor: Patricia Goeltz, M.A. 
Tuesdays, February 15 - March 8 

6:30 - 9:00pm at STM 
Information: 858-490-8212 or  

danderson@diocese-sdiego.org 

STEWARDSHIP:  
 LIVING OUR FAITH IN THANKSGIVING 

 
We cannot live only for ourselves. 

A thousand fibers connect us with our fellow men; 
And among those fibers, as sympathetic threads, 

Our actions run as courses, and they come back to us as effects. 
       —H. Melville 

CALLED INTO COMMUNITY 
 

The body does not consist of one member but of many. 
 

If the foot would say, ‘Because I am not a hand, I do not belong to the body’, 
that would not make it any less a part of the body. 
 

If the ear would say, ‘Because I am not an eye, I do not belong to the body’, 
that would not make it any less a part of the body . . . 
 

But as it is, God arranged the members of the body, each one of them, as He chose. 
 

If all were a single member where would the body be? 
As it is, there are many members, yet one body. 
The eye cannot say to the hand, ‘I  don’t need  you’, 
nor again the head to the feet,  ‘I don’t need  you’. 
 

On the contrary, the members of the body that seem to be the weaker are 
indispensable, and those members of the body that we consider less honorable we 
clothe with greatest honor. . . 
 

God has so arranged the body, giving the greater honor to the inferior member, that 
there may be no dissension within the body,  but the members may have the same 
care for one another. 
 

If one member suffers, all suffer together with it; if one member is honored, all 
rejoice together with it.  Now, you are the body of Christ and individually members 
of it.           (1 Cor. 12:14-26 )    

TEMPTATION 
 

“Today, Jesus is tempted.  We are often tempted not to live up to our highest 
potential as children of God.  Like Jesus, our temptations may not be so much 
to do evil as to choose some lesser good.   
 

“Often we do this with our giving.  We choose to be less giving than we know 
we could be, less generous than we think we should be.  Subtly, the devil 
tempts us to think that our gift is sufficient. 
 

“Lent is a time for reminding us that the Lords calls us to the highest form of 
discipleship and the most challenging aspects of giving.  Lent calls us to be 
more generous and to take hold of life to its fullest.”     —Rev. Robert Ihloff 

 
Let us give thanks for each member of the Body, particularly in our own parish 
community, for friend and stranger, for the ones on the fringes and for those 
near the center.  Let us make this journey together, with Faith, Hope and Love! 
 

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens 
 can change the world.  Indeed, it’s the only thing that ever has.   —M. Mead  

 
        

God’s Blessings on us all as we continue to serve Him in word and deed! 
Chris Smith,  Director of Stewardship & Development 

(760) 758-4100, ext. 120, chriss@stmoside.org 
Where would you be without me?  —God 

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS UPDATE 
 

The total collected to date for the Tsunami 
Emergency / Catholic Relief Services: 

 

$16,659.00 
 

Once again, our wonderful parish 
community has responded generously to 

help our brothers and sisters in need 
Thank you!! 

VIP SUPPORT GROUP MEETING 
The next support group meeting for visually 
impaired parishioners (VIP) and other 
interested people (need not be parishioners) 
is on Wed., Feb. 23, in the lower level of the 
Parish Center from 1:00-2:30pm. There will 
be a speaker and light refreshments. This 
support group meets on the last Wed. of 
every month. For more information, call: 

Ann Eriksson at 760-599-7151.  

“GET ON THE BUS!” PROGRAM 
NEEDS YOUR HELP 

This program arranges for children to travel 
to visit their parents in prison. A meeting for 
those interested in helping will be on 
Thursday, Feb. 17, at 7:00pm at St. Francis 
Church in Vista. For information, call: 

Deacon Ron Arnold at 945-8000 
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STM $CRIP NEWS 
CITGO Gas is discontinuing their participation with the Scrip 
program.  If you have any CITGO cards, new or ones that have 
not been completely used, please bring them back to the Scrip 
table on Tuesday or Thursday mornings for a reimbursement.   
You can no longer use your CITGO cards at the gas station. If 
you can’t come on Tuesday or Thursday morning, please call the 
Scrip line and we can make other arrangements. 
 

Scrip is sold after all Masses on the weekends 
and on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 9:00-10:00am. 

Thanks for supporting our Scrip program! 
For information, call 758-4100, ext. 152. 

I WANT TO EARN STM BUILDING FUND $$$ WITH MY... 
 
Albertson’s Card #(11 digits)____________________________ 
 
Ralph’s Card #(13 digits)_______________________________ 
 

□ Please send me a Food 4 Less Card 
 

Name________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________ 
 
    ______________________________________________ 
 
Phone_______________________________________________ 
 

Please place completed form in the collection basket or return 
it to the $CRIP table after weekend Masses or the Parish 
Office during the week. Thank you! 

POST-ABORTION HEALING RETREATS 
These retreats are an opportunity for those who have struggled 
with the emotional and spiritual pain of abortion. The retreat and 
registration are strictly private. All inquiries are answered 
confidentially. 

Contact Rosemary Benefield at Rachel’s Hope in San Diego 
(858) 581-3022 or www.RachelsHope.org  OR 

Dolores at Rachel’s Vineyard in Temecula 
(951) 325-7702 or rvtemecula@msn.com 

FAITH FORMATION FOR ADULTS UPDATE 
 

There are some really great programs coming up that you 
will certainly find interesting and worth your while: 

On Tuesday, February 15, Patt Goeltz will start teaching 
the Diocesan Institute Class “Catholic Approach to the 
Bible” from 6:30-9:00pm for four consecutive Tuesdays here 
at St. Thomas More.  You can either audit the course or take 
it for credit.  See the notice elsewhere in the Bulletin or the 
sign and registration forms near the Bulletin Board on the 
lower level.  It’s not too late, but you need to act quickly. 

On Wednesday, February 23, there will be a wonderful 
program presented by the Spirited Seniors at 1:00pm on the 
upper level.  You don’t need a reservation and the speaker 
will be Mary Fingel Erickson who will talk about 
“Reconversion to the Roman Catholic Faith.”  See the notice 
elsewhere in the Bulletin.  You won’t want to miss this one. 

And for sure, be certain to reserve Tuesday, March 15, 
when Fr. Mike and Rabbi Libman will be offering a 
stimulating presentation “The Passion of the Christ – 
Perspectives of a Rabbi and a Priest,” from 7:00-9:00pm.  If 
you didn’t see the movie, be sure to see the DVD or video 
beforehand. 

 

For more information, call George Jones, 806-8139. 

LIFE LINE SCREENING 
Life Line Screening tests will be held here at St. Thomas More 

Church on Friday, Feb. 25.  We have offered our church space as 
a community service.  The Church will not derive any financial 
benefit from this event.  It is being provided as a service to our 
community.  For those parishioners and others from the 
community at large who choose to use this opportunity to 
schedule one or more of these tests, our location will be a 
convenient place for them to come.   

Life Line Screening’s mission is to make people aware of an 
undetected health problem and encourage them to seek follow up 
care with their physician.  If you would like to schedule an 
appointment for February 25, please call 1-800-324-1851, or if 
you would like more information about their services, visit their 
website at www.lifelinescreening.com.  

Great minds have purposes, others have wishes.   
—Washington Irving 

, , 
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MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 

Next Meeting: February 28 
7:00-8:30pm 

 

Bring a friend & don’t miss the fun!  
 
 

Information: Louise or Ron 
760-758-4100 x 153 

P. U. S. H. 

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE RETREAT 
A Beginning Experience Retreat Weekend is slated for March 18-
20, 2005, at Mission San Luis Rey in Oceanside. Widowed, 
divorced and separated persons ready to move beyond their grief 
are invited to attend. A specially trained team leads participants 
through a healing and growth experience. Team leaders include 
men and women who are separated, divorced and widowed. If 
you are ready to put your feelings of anger and despair behind 
you, desire a new beginning, and are ready to work to make that 
desire a reality, this weekend may be for you.  

For more information, call 858-523-1122, 
and a brochure will be sent to you. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

DATING AND LOVE MINI COURSE – PART III 
“THE PERFECT DATE” 

Monday, Valentines Day, from 7:00-8:30pm.   
 
 

For more information or questions call Gale at 726-7236. 

THANK YOU! 
The High School Youth Group would like to thank all 
parishioners who donated soup for our second annual “Souper 
Bowl Drive.”  The grateful recipient was Catholic Charities 
Emergency Services of Vista.  Thank you for your continued 
support! 

 

 
“When those preparing for initiation,  

and our community  
are seen together  

as two dimensions of the initiation process,  
then we are emerging into the true model  

called for in our renewed church.   
ALL of us must be actively involved  

in this time of initiation.” 

Be a  
Prayer Partner 

During this rich season of Lent, many members of our 
community are preparing to continue and/or complete 
the path of initiation in the Catholic Church.  Walking 
with them is “the responsibility of all the baptized.”   
 

To encourage all our parishioners to take an active 
role, you are invited to be a Prayer Partner to one or 
more parishioners in the period of final preparation.  
Simply select as many names as you like after Mass 
today or from the bulletin board on the lower level. You 
will find their pictures are on the bulletin board as well. 
 

Pray for the members of our community that you 
select.  You can use the prayer on the back of the 
name card, or any form of prayer.  This creates a 
spiritual bond between you and this child or adult.  
Through your prayer ask God to strengthen and 
support your partner through the final stage of 
preparation to receive the Sacrament. 
 

Sacraments of Initiation will be celebrated 
at the Easter Vigil on March 26 

 

First Communion will be celebrated on May 22, 28, 29 
 

Confirmation will be celebrated on May 15 
 
Being a Prayer Partner is a spiritual relationship, so we ask 
that no material gifts be given.  Spiritual gifts are 
welcome….that might be a card or letter of support and 
congratulations.  Some like to share their personal 
experience of celebrating the Sacrament for the first time or 
another special memory with their Prayer Partner  in a 
written note.  These spiritual gifts may be left any time 
between now and the above dates in the container on the 
bookshelf outside my office on the lower level, and I will see 
that they are delivered at the time of reception. 
 

Thank you for being a mentoring member  
of St. Thomas More parish!   

HOLY THURSDAY DINNER TRADITION 
It is a tradition in our parish on Holy Thursday to have dinners in 
parishioners’ homes after the liturgy.  Loaves of bread and bottles 
of wine are blessed after Mass for consumption at these dinners.  
We need “Hosts” who provide the setup in their home, and 
“Guests” who will be assigned to those homes to bring a dish to 
share.  Host families determine the number of Guests they can 
accommodate and if their home is suitable for children. This is a 
random assignment of Guests to Hosts homes.  This event is not 
for Host homes who have pre-planned dinner guests invited. This 
is meant as a way to meet new fellow parishioners as well as 
extend the blessings and meaning of this holy night.  Sign ups to 
be either a Host House or Guest will take place after each Mass 
the weekends of 2/12-13, 2/19-20, 2/26-27, 3/5-6, & 3/12-13.  
The last day to sign up will be Sunday, March 13th.   

If you would like more information, call: 
Lisa Reaves at 945-3212 or Henny Jocelyn at 726-1177. 

LENTEN DAY OF RECOLLECTION 
AT ST. THOMAS MORE 

Fr. Ken Kieffer, OFM, 
will lead us to the Holy Spirit 

on Monday, March 14, from 9:00am-3:00pm. 
Luncheon will be catered by “The Ice Box” 

Cost $12.00 
For further information: 

Mary Coxon 599-8760 or Stella Leué 726-3869 
Watch for registration form in next week’s bulletin! 
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PARISH CONTACTS 
  COUNCIL 
  CHAIRS: Pastoral—Linda Brault 758-5748 Finance—Don Eppich 744-8705 Development—Randy Reznicek 758-5457 

PASTORAL COUNCIL COMMITTEES 
 

Faith Formation/Evangelization ..................... Sharon Hamill 598-9463 
 Religious Education (Adults) ......................George P. Jones 806-8139 
  Small Church Communities ...................... Sondra Parks 598-1269 
  Little Rock Bible Studies ......................... Pauline Lapre 727-8339 
 Religious Education (Children).....................Maureen Egan 599-6956 
 Liturgy of the Word for Children .................... Cathy Meyer 598-7853  
 Sacramental Preparation................................. Kathy Wilson 758-2538 
 Mid. School Youth Ministry ........Ron/Louise Briseno 758-4100 x153 
 High School Youth Ministry ................... Jeff/Gale Gibbons 726-7236 
 Evangelization..............................Sr. Maureen Brown 758-4100 x131 
  Vocations ........................................... Bill/Betty Nelson 598-2673 
 RCIA/Adults ......................................................Mario Diaz 758-7870 
 RCIA/Children .......................................... Jeanette Marriott 434-1818 
Liturgy & Spirituality ...................................... Amy Martinez 732-0324 
 Environment & Art ..........................................Kathy Quinn 722-7525 
 Liturgical Ministers...................................Lorraine Doering 729-8834 
 Liturgical Music ............................................... Kathy Santy 434-2503 
 Eucharistic Adoration .Deacon Jesse & Vivian Pagliaro 758-4100 x132  
 Spiritual Formation .. Deacon Jesse & Vivian Pagliaro 758-4100 x132 
 Ecumenical Affairs... Deacon Jesse & Vivian Pagliaro 758-4100 x132 
 Altar Linen Care..............................................Marge Gillen 639-1929 
Marriage & Family Life ............................................................ Available 
 Marriage Preparation................................Fr. Mike 758-4100, ext. 100 
  ............................................................ Fr. Ken 758-4100, ext. 100 
  ........................................ Deacon Tom Goeltz 758-4100, ext. 130 
 Widows & Widowers ........................................Helen Kuhn 727-8612 
 Parents & Tots.............................................Marie Innocenti 599-7174 
 Family Services........................... Deacon Tom Goeltz 758-4100 x130 
 FAMILIA........................................ Kalei & Paul Mendiola 945-9042 
Parish Organizations & Events ....................... Henny Jocelyn 726-1177 
 Women’s Guild ...................................... Germaine Wilmott 758-9949 
 Knights of Columbus ..................................Roger Northrup 727-3555 
 Golf Tournament...........................................John Innocenti 599-7174 
 Senior Ministry .................................................. Stella Leué 726-3869  
 Library........................................................Carmen Tamayo 727-3028 

Historian .............................................................James McGlone 726-5211
  .....................................................................Joyce Frink 724-8091 
Social Ministries ....................................................Linda Dicus 726-5081 
 Blood Drive.......................................................Linda Dicus 726-5081 
 Bereavement Facilitator ............... Sr. Maureen Brown 758-4100 x100 
 Bereavement Follow-up Support ...................... Mary Trotta 726-0455 
  ...................................................................  Linda Dicus 726-5081 
 Brother Benno’s ........................ Deacon Tom & Patt Goeltz 727-8442 
 Christmas Angel Ministry ..................... Alan/Theresa Heim 727-8881 
 CPR/AED Classes....................................... Phil Goscienski 591-1529 
 Disability Facilitation......................................Ann Eriksson 599-7151 
 Fraternity & Michaelle House....................Carmen Tamayo 727-3028 
 Huggy Buddies Program................................ Gale Gibbons 726-7236 
 Jail Ministry ........................................................... Jim Ford 758-8669 
 Prayer Request Line..............................................Pat Wong 806-1310 
  ............................................................  Norma Flanagan 630-0180 
 Project Linus .................................................... Mary Coxon 599-8760 
 Pro-Life Activities ..........................................Jane Kelleher 724-9658 
 Sick & Homebound........................................ Thelma Rizza 757-7141 
 St. Bonaventure Mission ............................. Roger Northrup 727-3555 
Office Support .........................................Karen Oshinski 758-4100 x100 
 General Support ..................................Karen Oshinski 758-4100 x100 
 Chair Set-Up ....................................Lorraine Doering 758-4100 x102 
 STM Host Program ..........................Lorraine Doering 758-4100 x102 
 Adopt-a-Project......................................... Rob Riebel 758-4100 x151 
 Kitchen Overseer .................................... DeAnne Gonzales 598-8748 
 

DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL COMMITTEES 
Stewardship...................................................... Chris Smith 758-4100 x120 
Sacrificial Giving...................................................... Pat Sanchez 599-4250 
Annual Catholic Appeal............................................ Betty Dorsa 439-1747 
Parish Membership ................................................. Debbie Ipsen 723-0402 
Capital Campaign .........................................................Bill Ipsen 723-0402 
New Construction ..........................................................Fred Just 724-6607 
Publicity/Public Relations...................................... Gloria Larson 295-7834 
Planned Giving ............................................................................. Available 
Scrip Sales ...................................................Henny Jocelyn 758-4100 x152 

Updated 01/20/05 

Proceeds to benefit the St. Thomas More Building Fund . . . . For more information, call Roger Northrup at 727-3555. 



The St. Thomas More RCIA Team would like to introduce the catechumens and 
candidates being sent to the Rite of Election and Call to Continuing Conversion with 
the Bishop in San Diego this 13th day of February 2005. 
 
The Rite of Election and Call to Continuing Conversion calls all the catechumens (the 
unbaptized), candidates (those who have received only baptism) and the faithful into a 
time of intense preparation, by prayer and spiritual recollection, for the celebration and/
or renewal of baptism at the Easter Vigil. 
 
This step moves these members into the period of Purification and Enlightenment.  The “enlightenment” is 
the experience of a personal encounter with Christ the Savior during the community’s Lenten retreat in 
prayer.  With the faithful and the already baptized candidates, the elect purify their minds and hearts as they 
each examine their conscience and do penance.   

Jordyn Moore 

I am one of the catechists blessed with the 
opportunity of preparing these three children 
for full reception into our Catholic 
community.  Mathew DePaolo, Devin 
Carpinelli and Jordyn Moore have been 
attending their religious education classes as 
well as Sunday morning RCIA sessions.  You 
may have noticed the "taller" ones who are 
dismissed along with the younger children 
during Liturgy of the Word at the 8:30 
Mass.  These are our young catechumens who 
are seeking to receive the sacraments of 
Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist at the 
Easter vigil on March 26, 2005.  
 

Please pray for Mathew, Devin and Jordyn 
during this time of Lent and their final 
preparation to becoming full members of our 
Catholic community. 

—Jeanette Marriott 

Devin Carpinelli 

Mathew DePaolo 
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RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 

You are invited to remove and retain this special bulletin insert for Lent. 
Please pray for these people during this important time.  



I would like to introduce Jennifer 
Guenther to St. Thomas More 
community.  As Jennifer’s sponsor I 
believe her to be ready to receive the 
Sacraments of Initiation. She has 
participated in the RCIA process with 
great sincerity and enthusiasm and is 
eager to become a full member of the 
Catholic Church.  It has been an honor to 
be a part of Jennifer’s journey.   

—Agnes Bolshakov, Sponsor 

I have been privileged to walk the journey 
of faith with Joe Duncan. I have learned 
from him many things. His faith in the 
Lord and his humility made my own faith 
stronger. As Joe's sponsor, I believe he is 

fully ready to 
be baptized and 
to join the 
Church.  

—Sincerely, 
Vlad Bolshakov 

To the parish family of 
St. Thomas More, 
 

When I first met Martha Black 
just a little over a year ago, I 
thought she was a sweet, 
vivacious, and lovely young 
woman. Having been baptized 
Catholic as an infant, Martha 
desired to learn more about her 
religion. By the time I became 
her sponsor in the RCIA 
program, she had already spent 
some time in the inquiry group, 
and had made the decision to 
move forward to full initiation 

into the Church. I sensed at that time that she was searching for a 
spiritual connection to her God. 
 

During the first few weeks of RCIA, Martha always listened intently to 
what others were saying, but she usually didn’t offer her own thoughts 
and feelings. I think she was unsure of herself, and was afraid that she 
would say something wrong. I finally convinced her that there are no 
wrong answers when it comes to a person’s own faith journey, and as the 
weeks went by, she began to open up and feel more comfortable sharing 
her thoughts and experiences with the group. 
 

I am so blessed to know Martha, and as her sponsor this past year, it has 
been a joy to watch her grow in her faith and trust in the Lord’s plan for 
her. She has found that spiritual connection that she was searching for, 
and is eagerly anticipating her full initiation into the Church at the Easter 
Vigil this coming March. I truly believe that Martha has been filled with 
the Spirit of God, and that she will be an active, loving, and giving 
member of our parish family. 

—In God’s peace, 
Diane Alesi 

My Dear Fellow Parishioners: 
 

It is with great pride and thankfulness to God that I present 
Steve Quinn as a candidate for the Sacraments of Initiation.  In 
every way I feel he is ready to take this step to full membership 

in our Catholic Community 
and into the Holy Catholic 
Church. 
 

Steve has been a challenge to 
himself and to those of us 
involved with him on his path of faith formation.  But persistence and courage and loyalty 
have been his response to the inspiration of the Holy Spirit in him and he has involved 
himself wholeheartedly in the RCIA process.  His intellect and curiosity have asked of 
him considerable effort and prayers in moving forward in this quest and we can all be 
proud of him that he has not wavered from this effort. 
 

I feel confident Steve will not only be a good Catholic but one we will all be proud of in 
the years to come.  I expect great things from him, not only in his spiritual life but in his 
secular life as well. Our prayers go out for him and we ask that also he keep us in his 
prayers. 

Sincerely in Christ, 
George P. Jones 

Diane Alesi Martha Black 

Joe Duncan 

Agnes Bolshakov Jennifer Guenthner 

Steve Quinn 



It has been a 
deep joy to 
a c c o m p a n y 
D.G. Kilcher 
on her very 
p e r s o n a l 
j ourne y of 
meeting and 
b e c o m i n g 
acquainted with 
God.  There is 
no doubt of the 
Holy Spirit 
working in her 
life and moving her heart. 
D.G. has expressed the difference God has made 
in her life and how much she has learned 
through the R.C.I.A. process.  She likes and 
appreciates the symbolism in the Church’s art, 
rites and gestures because they are “such aids to 
worshipping God.” 
D.G. has warmly embraced the Catholic 
Church’s teachings.  She understands this to be a 
life-long journey and desires to be a member of 
the Body of the Church. 
D.G. is a sensitive and caring person and is eager 
to “finally!” (I use her word) receive the 
Sacraments.  We can all rejoice that D.G. will 
not longer be “on the outside looking in,” but 
will have her desire met and will be assimilated 
into the Mystical Body of Christ.  It is from there 
I expect her to continue to be a willing servant. 

—Jean McCloskey, Sponsor 

I would like to introduce 
DeAnne Gonzales.  She has 
been a candidate with the 
RCIA program for the past 
several years.  Through 
c ircumstances  beyond 
control, her full initiation 
into the Church has been 
delayed; however, her faith 
and love in the Church has 
kept her in the front row 
every Sunday at Mass.  She 
has realized that everything 
is in God’s time, not hers, 
and because of the time she has been given, she has grown.  
She is especially thankful for the prayers and support she 
has received from our Parish community and looks forward 
to the day when she can give that support back as a fully 
initiated member of the Church.   It is with great joy that I 
recommend DeAnne’s readiness to receive the sacraments 
this Easter.   

—Susie Chilton, Sponsor 

To the St. Thomas More community: 
 

I have had the pleasure of meeting and getting to know 
Drew Moore over the last several months, and from the 
onset his desire to better understand the workings of the 
church and strengthen his belief in the Catholic faith have 
greatly impressed me.  Throughout the RCIA process, he 
continually displayed this desire through his intelligent 
questions and insightful observations.  Drew’s thirst for the 
practical applications of our faith in the midst of day-to-

day life will make him a great testament to everyone around him, and 
especially to those in his current situation. 
 

I have also had the wonderful 
opportunity to witness the development 
of Drew’s personal relationship with 
God, specifically relating to how it can 
affect others.  I firmly believe that Drew 
Moore is ready to fully receive the 
Sacraments of Initiation, and I am 
confident that his constant devotion to 
his family will be mirrored in his faithful 
devotion to Jesus and the Church, for 
indeed, this is already happening.  Drew 
is ready to conclude the transition from 
one faith journey to the next, and I am 
privileged to be a part of it. 

Most sincerely, 
Devin Collins 

 
To the Community of St. Thomas More, 
 

I would like to present to you Valerie 
Sonntag as a well prepared candidate for 
full initiation into the Catholic Church. 
Valerie has been preparing for several 
years and has demonstrated a true 
commitment to the Catholic Faith. Over 
the years she has grown into a more 
faithful Christian. She is eager to become 
fully initiated and be able to become 
active in Church ministry. Valerie is very 
knowledgeable in her faith and is willing 
to share her beliefs. I have been honored 
to have been a part of Valerie's journey of 
faith. May the Holy Spirit continue to 

guide her through 
he r  l i f e l o ng 
journey and may 
God bless her 
always. 

—Beverly 
Kowallek 

DeAnne Gonzalez Susie Chilton 

Valerie Sonntag Beverly Kowallek 

D.G. Kilcher Jean McCloskey 

Drew Moore 



A couple of years ago, my 
friend Alicia brought me to 
the St. Thomas More High 
School Youth Group.  I 
wasn’t a Catholic, and 
almos t immedia tely I 
wanted to convert.  That’s 
when I joined RCIA.  My 
mom is not a practicing 

Catholic, but, she supports me in my 
choice to join our church.  I want to 
become a Catholic because I admire the 
strong faith that Catholics have and I 
would like to be like that. 

  —Erin Briley 

Erin Briley 

Although I attended a 
Catholic pre-school in 
Washington State, later, 

when we arrived in California, we rarely 
participated in church activities.  A year or 
so ago, my parents made the decision that 
we get involved in the church and that I 
would enter the RCIA Program.  Now I 
enjoy every moment and I really look 
forward to coming here.  I want to be a part 
of the Catholic community and experience 
the sacramental life of the church. 

—AJ DePaolo 

AJ DePaolo 

My parents were born and raised 
Catholic; however, my siblings and I 
were not baptized at birth.  So, we made 
the choice to join the church.  I want to 
follow the path that my parents have 
chosen for me.  Also, in observing other 
faiths, I have come to respect and value 
the earthiness of Catholicism.   

—Max Carpinelli 

Max Carpinelli 

At first I volunteered to 
j o i n  t h e  R C I A 
program.  However, after 
initially enrolling, I did 
not realize what was 
i nv o l v e d  i n  ma ki n g t hi s 
commitment.  I have been in the 
program for about a year now, and I 
am glad I have done this.  I am 
looking forward to being baptized 
and receiving the other sacraments 
on Easter Vigil. 

—Adam Carpinelli 

Adam Carpinelli 

I entered RCIA because I felt like I 
needed religion and faith in my life.  I 
talked to our former pastor, Fr. Peter, 
and he signed me up for this 
program.  I’ve been in this process for 
two-and-a-half years.  I have enjoyed 

getting to know people in our church community 
and a chance to know more about God.  The most 
important thing that I have learned so far is that 
God does answer prayers and my faith has grown 
deeper because of that.   

—Eric Waggoner 

Eric Waggoner 

I entered the RCIA process because I was never 
baptized at birth, and, deep down, I’ve always 
felt a strong importance for the Sacrament of 
Baptism.  About halfway through the program, I 
wanted to quit because of all of the work 
involved.  My parents urged me on.  I rebelled 
for awhile, but eventually I grew to like and 
adopt RCIA for myself.  A turning point on my 
journey occurred in January at a youth group 
meeting.  This particular evening was dedicated 
to a former member who suddenly died.  I didn’t know her at 
all, but, I realized that night that this is what church is all 
about:  A community coming together in pain and suffering 
and God being in the midst of all of this.  It was then that I 
finally “got it”.   

—Jonathan Pelletier 

Jonathan Pelletier 
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Mr. & Mrs. Don Dumas  
Mrs. Virginia Dunbar 
Mrs. Daphne Dunn 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Durette 
Mr. & Mrs. James Echter 
Mr. & Mrs. Wilhelm Eck 
Mrs. Margaret Egan 
Mrs. Helen Eklem 
Mr. & Mrs. Don Eppich 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Eriksson 
Miss Kathryn Ernst 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Falconer 
Mr. & Mrs. George Falkenstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Fallone 
Dr. & Mrs. James Farrell 
Ms. Christine Faschini 
Mr. & Mrs. William Fassinger 
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Fay 
Mrs. Jean Felldin 
Mrs. Rosemarie Felton 
Mr. Louis Ferioli, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Ernesto Fermin 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Fisk 
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Fisken 

Capital Campaign Update 
“Our Journey Into The Future. . . Together” 

 

Volume 2, No. 4 February 10, 2005  

Total New Pledges to Date        $3,579,000 
Cumulative Total (including funds previously deposited at the Diocese)  $4,779,000 
Households* Contributing to the Campaign          560  
Parishioner Households Responding to Campaign                         540 
Households Who Have Pledged                508 
Registered Households           1,097 
Registered Households Yet to Respond            557 
Percentage of Households Pledged                             46% 
    *Registered Households and Friends of St. Thomas More 

Over $3,579,000 New Pledges to Date!! 

Every pledge, regardless of the amount, is essential to our success!     



Mr. & Mrs. Mark Phelan 
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Phillips 
Mr. & Mrs. Ante Pitesa 
Mr. & Mrs. John Pokojni 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Porter 
Ms. Jacqueline Portman 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Potts 
Mr. & Mrs. Allan Price 
Ms. Suzanne M. Price 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Provinse 
Ms. Kathleen Quinn 
Mr. & Mrs. Juan Quiroz 
Mrs. Lilia Racelis 
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Ratajczak 
Mrs. Mary Ratajczak 
Rev. Michael Ratajczak 
Miss Robin Ratajczak 
Mr. Ronald Ratajczak 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Reaves 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rees 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Reitmayer 
Mrs. Lori Reynolds 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Reznicek 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Rice 
Mr. Bob Riedle 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Riehle 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Riker 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Riley 
Mrs. Constance Ringel 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ritter 
Mrs. Thelma Rizza 
Mrs. Ida Lea Roberts 
Mr. & Mrs. John Rodriguez 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Rogers 
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Rolland 
Ms. Cecilia Roper 
Dr. Diane Rose 
Mr. & Mrs. Pat Rossi 
Mr. & Mrs. William Rowland 
Ms. Carolynne T. Rudolph 
Mr. & Mrs. David Rudolph 
Mr. & Mrs. George Ruehle 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Rutz 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Salter 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Sanchez 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Santy 
Mr. & Mrs. Bret Schanzenbach 
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Schloetter 
Mr. George Schumacher 
Mrs. Freda Schweitzer 
Mrs. Dorothy Scott 
Scrip Committee/Stm 
Mr. & Mrs. Reuben Serrano 
Dr. & Mrs. Kevin Seufert 
Ms. Teresa L. Shaffer 
Mrs. Maurine Shaughnessy 
Mr. & Mrs. Lance Shaw 
Miss Teresa Sheehey 
Mrs. Juanita Shima 
Ms. Elizabeth Shirzad 
Mr. Norman Shultz 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Simonson 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Sisson 
Mrs. Nadine Slemmer 
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Smith 
Ms. Katherina Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Sonntag 
Mrs. Rita Sorensen Your Name Here!!! 

Ms. Teresa Hedge 
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Heim 
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Hermsmeyer 
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Hoefner 
Mrs. Grace Hoffmann 
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Hollowell 
Mr. Alfred Holscher 
Mr. & Mrs. B.J. Holub 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Hopkins 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hradnansky 
Ms. Pam Hubbard 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Hyde 
Mr. Bernard Ibbetson 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ibbetson 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Iorlano 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Ipsen 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Jacobson 
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Jaeger 
Ms. Christine James 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Jennings 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Jocelyn 
Miss Theresa Jocelyn 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Johansing 
Mr. & Mrs. Bradley Johnson 
Mrs. Jacqueline Johnson 
Mrs. Penny Johnson 
Mrs. Marie Jonas 
Mr. George P. Jones 
Mr. & Mrs. John Jones 
Mr. & Mrs. James Kamphuis 
Mrs. Paula Kaspar 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kassabian 
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Keane 
Mrs. Darleen Kelch 
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Kelleher 
Ms. Dolores Kelnhofer 
Mrs. Rose Kempf 
Mr. Paul Kennedy 
Mr. & Mrs. William Kenney 
Mr. & Mrs. John Kilcher 
Mr. Jim Kilian 
Ms. Debbie King 
Mr. & Mrs. John Kirk 
Mr. George Kleekamp 
Knights of Columbus/STM 
Mrs. Lisa Knoll 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Kosmicki 
Mr. Andrew Kowallek 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Kowny 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kranz, Sr. 
Mr. Edward Krutel 
Mrs. Shirley Kudzia 
Mrs. Helen Kuhn 
Dr. & Mrs. Gerard La Rocca 
Mr. & Mrs. Jean-Marc Lachance 
Mr. & Mrs. Gunter Langeweg 
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Lanzrath 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Lape 
Ms. Pauline Lapre 
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Larson 
Ms. Stephanie Lasco 
Mrs. Miriam Layden 
Mrs. Mary Ledwith 
Ms. Beverly Lehan 
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Lemme 
Mr. Stanley Lewko 
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Ley 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Linden 
Dr. & Mrs. William Loftus 
Mrs. Donna Lomeli 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Longo 
Mr. & Mrs. James Macarthur 
CW4  & Mrs. Joe M. Madrid 
Mr. & Mrs. Calvin Mahi 
Mr. & Mrs. Pete Mallari 
Mrs. Jeanette Marriott 
Mrs. Anne Marshall 
Mrs. Amy Martinez 
Mrs. Josephine Mase 

Mrs. Gloria Maupin 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mazur 
Mr. William Mazzarella 
Mrs. Linda McCain 
Mr. Patrick McCarthy 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard McCarthy 
Miss Rita McCarthy 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony McCloskey 
Mr. & Mrs. David McCormick 
Mr. & Mrs. Dean McCoy 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen McDannold 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard McGeary 
Mr. & Mrs. James McGlone 
Sr. Kathleen McHugh, RSHM 
Mr. & Mrs. Dale McKinley 
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel McMahon 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis McNabb 
Dr. & Mrs. Curtis McRae 
Mr. & Mrs James Meadows 
Ms. Joyce Meehan 
Mr. & Mrs. Darwin Mehlbrech 
Ms. Barbara Menard 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Mendiola 
Mrs. Esther R. Mendoza 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Meyer 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Meyers 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Meyers 
Mr. & Mrs. William Michel 
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Mikridge 
Mr. & Mrs. Carroll Tom Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Leo Miller 
Ms. Susan Miller-Repasky 
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Minaya 
Mr. & Mrs. Brett Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Morris Mitchell 
Mrs. Muriel Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Hernan Modenessi 
Mr. Edwin Mohrman 
Mrs. Constance Monaco 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Moorman 
Ms. Diane Morgan & Dr. Melissa Noble 
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Muleady 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Mulvey 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Murchison 
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Nakamura 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Nam 
Mr. & Mrs. George Navadel 
Mrs. Katherine M. Neal 
Mr. & Mrs. William Nelson 
Ms. Lien Nguyen 
Ms. Judith Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Noel 
Ms. Celeste Northrop 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Northrup 
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Nucci 
Mr. & Mrs. John O'Donnell 
Mr. & Mrs. John O'Neill 
Mr. Richard Obsitnik 
Mr. & Mrs. George Oleinik 
Mrs. Maria S. Olivier 
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Onyenedum 
Mrs. Jeannette Oravetz 
Ms. Carolyn Orscheln 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Oshinski 
Mrs. Aurora E. Pacheco 
Deacon & Mrs. Jesse Pagliaro 
Mrs. Mary Pagliero 
Mrs. Luci Palmer 
Mrs. Mary Anne Palmer 
Mr. & Mrs. August Panella 
Mr. & Mrs. David Parks 
Mr. Henry Parson 
Mr. & Mrs. Kelly Parsons 
Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Pelletier 
Mrs. Elizabeth Pendill 
Ms. Elizabeth Peo 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Perreault 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Petroni 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Petruzzo 

Have you made your pledge yet? 

Mrs. Barbara Stang 
Mrs. Mary Steffy 
Mr. & Mrs. George Stephens 
Mrs. Marie Sterling 
Estate of Leona Sternberg 
Mrs. Leah Stevens 
Mr. William P. Stevens 
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Stockton 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Streling 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Summers 
Dr. Joseph Michael Suozzo, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Suozzo 
Mrs. Maria Surmenidis 
Mrs. Sue Swailes 
Mr. James Swarbrick 
Mr. & Mrs. David Sweet 
Ms. Carmen M. Tamayo 
Mrs. Kevin Taylor 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert D. Taylor 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Teer 
Mr. & Mrs. Kyle Telleson 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Terich 
Mr. & Mrs. James Thompson 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Thompson 
Mrs. Valerie Thompson 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Thomson 
Mr. & Mrs. John Todd 
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Toulon 
Mr. & Mrs. James Treat 
Mrs. Maryann Treister 
Mr. Hector Trevino 
Ms. Mary Burke Trotta 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Tutino 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Upson 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Valencia 
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Van Bogaert 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Vanderhagen 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Varnes 
Miss Adalee Velasquez 
Mr. & Mrs. Osvaldo Venzor 
Mr. & Mrs. Dominic Vienna 
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Viramontes 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Waggoner 
Ms. Mary Wallace 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Walmsley 
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Weiler 
Mrs. Patricia Wherley 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Whittaker 
Mr. & Mrs. William Wieland 
Mrs. Rose Mary Wiesen 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Williams 
Mrs. Germaine Wilmott 
Master David Wilson 
Mr. & Mrs. John Wilson 
Dr. & Mrs. Stephen Wilson 
Mr. & Mrs. Kelly Wolters 
Women's Guild/STM 
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Wong 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Wood 
Mrs. Margarita Woodhouse 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Wozniak 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Yambrach 
Dr. Brad & Dr. Susan Yates 
Dr. William Zontine 
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Zullo 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Zych 
Anonymous 
Anonymous 

 

For information, questions or  to  make a pledge, please contact:  
Chris Smith at 758-4100 x120, or chriss@stmoside.org. 

We’re in this together, you know.  — God  


